
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Media Release 
 

Yuma Districts to Test Emergency Alert System 
For Immediate Release 

September 8, 2025 
 
YUMA, AZ - Today, September 8th from 4:00 pm - 4:30 pm, District One and Yuma Union High School 
District will conduct a TEST of our emergency message system through ParentSquare.  This is an 
opportunity for school and district administrators to receive valuable training using this feature, and will 
also be an opportunity for families to ensure their contact information is updated. 
 
During this TEST, staff and parents/guardians will receive multiple messages delivered several ways 
(text, email, and voice message) from all District One and YUHSD schools they are connected to.  
While numerous alerts will be received during this timeframe, we appreciate the community's patience 
while District One and Yuma Union High School District conducts this important test of our Emergency 
Message System. 
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